
Manifesto for CUWBC Honorary Secretary 2010-11 

 

 

My name is Anne Hempel and I have rowed in this year’s Blondie crew. 

Having been a member of the squad, I deeply care about the future development of 

CUW, especially in this time of change for the club. I will not be trialling in the 

coming year but would like to stay closely involved with CUWBC as a member of the 

committee.  

I hope that, in the past year, I have gained an understanding of the clubs needs and 

will therefore be able to contribute to the executive committee. Furthermore, I am 

acquainted with some committee members already, hopefully allowing for a good 

working relationship. 

I am looking forward to a challenging, yet exciting year. 

 

 

Nominated by Rachel Croft (BL ‘08, ‘09) 

Seconded by Hannah Morgan (BL ‘10) 


